
Tontitown Historical Museum (THM) Report for the COW Meeting  

Tuesday, April 20, 2021 

 

The THM Board of Directors met via Zoom on Monday, April 5, 2021. 

1. Tontitown Heritage Day May Event -- The board again discussed the annual May event put on 

by THM and continued plans for an in-person event at Harry Sbanotto Park on May 23rd from 

1:00 - 3:00 p.m.  

 

2. Museum Reopening -- The board discussed reopening the museum to the public and decided to 

set the Tontitown Grape Festival as a tentative goal. The board will continue to discuss this 

summer to check in and firm up reopening plans.  

 

3. Shiloh Museum Shout Out Series -- THM was invited by Shiloh Museum of Ozark History to 

collaborate on a video highlighting the museum and the history of Tontitown, and the board has 

accepted.  We will work together on this project later this year. 

 

As a reminder, please contact Pam if you need to visit the museum for any reason. We are still not 

allowing the public to visit. Pam can be reached at 479-502-2221. Thank you! 

 

The next THM Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 3, 2021 6 p.m. via in person. 
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